
Dear Mayor's Office of Sustainability,

Thank you for working to expand financing for Green
Roofs in New York City. Because it is important for our
city to build as many green roofs as possible on buildings
that are connected to our combined sewer system, I
believe that the priority area for the $15 tax abatement
should include the entire city, excluding the MS4 area.

Thanks again for your hard work and commitment to
making New York a greener place.

Sincerely, 
Your Name

Help us by sending an email to
greenroofrules@sustainability.nyc.gov 

or posting a message at the bottom of the page at
https://rules.cityofnewyork.us/rule/32819/

 for this Green Roofing initiative. Send your own
message/email, or copy paste the one below!

Envirospec is helping to increase the Enhanced
Tax Abatement Credit for Green Roofing in

NYC from $5/SF to $15/SF

https://rules.cityofnewyork.us/rule/32819/

